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18th March 2020 

Dear Parents, Carers and Guardians, 

RE: Coronavirus and possible school closures 

Due to Parent Evening being cancelled, staff have written a very short report to share with you about your 

child’s progress.  Your child should be bringing this home tonight.  In the absence of Mrs Gaskain, Garnet 

class reports will follow shortly.  If you have any questions regarding the report, then please either call or 

email in to discuss this with your child’s class teacher. 

As a school, we have decided to be prepared in the event of a closure due to the COVID-19 and are 

therefore, sending home a pack of work tonight, that your child can complete during the closure.  This will 

be followed up with additional work that will be sent to you via email or the website, as higlighted in a 

previous letter.  There will be suggested links to sites that you can use in this time, free of charge, and 

would support your child’s learning.  

Over the next few days, if we continue to be open, your child will be given a username and password to a 

site called Classroom Secrets for Kids: https://kids.classroomsecrets.co.uk/  

This site will be used as a learning site for your children.  There should be games to play so it isn’t all about 

worksheets. 

Thank you for your continued support in this difficult, unprecedented time.  We will continue to update 

you as we are informed of any changes. 

Kind regards, 

 

Miss Cadwallader 

Acting Head of School 
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